Steven Seee

From: Eileen Browning <eileenbrowning8@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 8:14 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. McGaw, Michelle E.

Subject: Freedom to Read

Reading is FUNDAMENTAL, and the Freedom to Read is FUNDAMENTAL to our democracy.
Please pass the Freedom to Read Act.

Thank you,

Eileen Browning

Tiverton



